
Monday, October 29th 
 
Attention all 5th grade choir members: 5th grade choir practice has been cancelled for 
today after school.  Regular practice will resume next week. 
 
Don't forget the Howl-O-Ween Dance is tomorrow.  5th graders:  3:45-5:00.  Remember, bring your 
costumes and change after school.  6th-8th graders:  your dance is 5:30-7:00.  Still not convinced to 
come to this year's Spook-tacular dance??  Two words for you:  COTTON..........CANDY.  Yes, there will 
be a cotton candy machine, operated by your favorite teachers, including Ms. "Scary" Schilling, and Mr. 
"Bad Moon" Bolz.  Two more words for you:  PHOTO.  BOOTH.  Not enough?  How about free candy! 
and prizes!......a costume contest!.....and Ms. "Ghoulish" Gleason doing her own version of the 
Thriller dance!  Bring money for concessions.  Tickets will be $5 at the door tomorrow! 
 
Tomorrow the theme for Red Ribbon Week is Dream Big!  Pursue your best!  Wear your pajamas, 
slippers, robes, etc.   Homerooms will have the opportunity to use this theme to decorate 
the outside of the classroom door or exterior wall space if door is already decorated with 
the college theme. Please be creative as possible!   
 
We will judge the doors November 2nd, and winning classes will earn a class pizza 
party during lunch. Last year we had some great designs and many of the doors stayed 
decorated the rest of the school year! 
 
For all teachers that are new this year, this is something we have done the last few 
years, and the kids enjoy putting forth the effort to come up with a winning door. The 
activities for RED ribbon week will be sent out prior to OCT 23rd. These are short 
educational activities to create a continued awareness regarding drug, alcohol and 
tobacco use.  
 
Thanks for your help getting ready for RED RIBBON WEEK! 
 
Yearbooks are available to order for $30.00 
 


